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Diana Capes

From: Oklahoma Insurance Department <oid411@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 10:04 AM
To: Diana Capes
Subject: Special Notice - Testing Centers

Special Notice to Oklahoma Insurance Professionals 
Date: June 2, 2020 
To: Oklahoma Insurance Companies and Licensed Insurance Professionals 
From: Oklahoma Insurance Department- Licensing Division 
RE: Testing Centers 

On June 1, 2020, PROMETRIC will be opening 100% testing capacity for all Oklahoma testing centers.  PROMETRIC has 
opened these seats for scheduling. The Licensing Division encourages all Temporary Licensees to schedule their 
examination as soon as possible. The Oklahoma Insurance Department is monitoring the testing capacity situation and 
will be re-evaluating the need for continuing temporary licenses. Notice will be provided when an expiration to the 
temporary licenses is determined. Study material is available for purchase from our webpage www.licensing.oid.ok.gov 
as well as the most recent Licensing Information Bulletin from the Exam Vendor which includes outlines for each 
examination. 

Testing centers continue to have enhanced procedures that implement social distancing recommendations by the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. Candidates are required to wear a face mask at the testing center. Please 
direct all questions regarding the examination process, scheduling availability and open locations to PROMETRIC by 
calling them at 1.888.597.8223 or by reviewing their website at www.Prometric.com. Additionally, PROMETRIC has 
requested candidates who require direct support from PROMETRIC to submit this form. 
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